On-Line to

Successful Learning

M Are you starting college or university this fall?
¥ Do you have a learning disability?
¥ Do you have access to the Internet?

This summer you can ease your transition into post-secondary education
and enhance the skills that will lead to your success. Loyalist College
and Trent University are offering On-Line to Successful Learning,

an eight-week on-line course, beginning June 25th. There will be two
on-site sessions — the first on June 25th and 26th at Loyalist in Belleville,
and the second on August 20th and 21st at Trent in Peterborough.

The remainder of the course, which can be completed at home at your
own pace, is estimated to take approximately 48 hours.

For further information call Jodie Russett at 969-1913, ext. 2519
(T.TY. 962-0633), or visit our website at www.loyalistcollege.com
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